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Dear Pastors and Parish Administrators,

We are excited for the 2025 Catholic Men For Christ Conference on Saturday,
February 15th!

We had tremendous participation in our conference last year with nearly 1000 men in
attendance and we know that God is ready to pour out his blessings on our gathering
this year. To accommodate greater flexibility, we will continue to host the conference
at Si Commons at St. Louis University High School. In this new space, we still have
the ability to host over 1000 men for this powerful day.

We are excited to welcome nationally renowned speakers Dr. Jonathan Reyes,
Jonathan Edwards, and Fr. Patrick Ike Nwokoye. The Lord desires more for the men in
our parishes, and so do we, which is why our conference theme CALLED TO
FREEDOM is based on Galatians 5:13 which says “For you were called to freedom,
brethren; only do not use your freedom as an opportunity for the flesh, but through
love be servants of one another”.

Please work with your parish captain to help promote the conference and get as many
men as possible to attend. We strongly believe that the conference will help prepare
each man of the Archdiocese to be the men, husbands and fathers — true spiritual
leaders - that our parish communities need them to be.

If you do not know your parish captain or do not have one, please designate one. A
list of current parish captains and a parish captain sign up form can be found on the
Get Involved (Parish Resources) page at www.catholicmenforchrist.org.

Please email questions to evangelization@archstl.org or call 314-792-7083. Know that
we are praying for you and your parish.

God Bless,

Brian Miller
Director of Evangelization and Discipleship



